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children, and would have a reflex influence upon all who labored with 
that end in view.

Mr. Young, as Chairman of the Reception Committee, said he 
had made ample provision for a large number, and as a less number 
had come than was anticipated, many were disappointed in not 
having the guests whom they expected to entertain, 
their disappointment. He was glad, however, that his brethren had 
found the Convention pleasant and profitable.

Dr. Lusk thought this Convention the best one he had ever 
attended as far as instruction was concerned.

Mr. Newlands esteemed it a great privilege to have been present 
at this Convention. He had profited by the suggestions of the 
various speakers, and his interest in the proceedings had increased as 
the Convention advanced.

He shared in

i

Unanimous votes of thanks were presented to the Pastors and 
Trustees of the churches ; to the Oakville friends for their kind 
hospitality ; to Mr. Coates, for the diligence and ability with which 
he has performed the duties of Corresponding Secretary ; to W. 
Buntin, Esq., the retiring President ; and to Rev. A. Andrews, for 
his valuable assistance in presenting special features of Sabbath 
School work.

The Convention closed by singing the doxology, followed by the 
benediction.

E. BAILEY, Oakville, Ont.
Reporter


